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My testimony: We the People clearly voted NO on Ranked Choice Voting because 

it's a tool for creating unfair and confusing elections. This is just another attempt at 

controlling election outcomes in Oregon. Your voters have already spoken out on this 

issue and you would please respect their voice and not simply try to work around it. 

With “Ranked Choice Voting” the party with the most money and candidates currently 

in office keeps the most candidates and dilutes any other parties forever. Just say 

NO! We Have Spoken! 

 


